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Dear Provider, 
 
Cenpatico previously notified you of an upcoming change to the way that we cover behavioral 
health therapy services. In a communication dated June 1, 2016 we announced that effective 
August 1, 2016, Cenpatico would require certain therapy service requests exceeding a total of 
12 visits per calendar year to require prior authorization in order to be reimbursed for more than 
12 visits. 
 
Today we are announcing that we have delayed the beginning date of this program until a date 
yet to be determined in order to assure that the transition proceeds smoothly.  Additional 
notification will be provided in the coming weeks. 
 
We apologize for the delay. Any providers that have previously submitted Outpatient Treatment 
Requests for these services will be approved as requested.  Until the effective date of the 
changes, there is no need to submit any additional Outpatient Treatment Requests for these 
services. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Cenpatico Clinical Team 
 

 


